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CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

December 8-12, 1980 

Monday, December 8 

No schedul~d activities 

Tuesday, December 9 

10:00 a.m. 

8:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, December 10 

10:00 a.m. 

3 :.00 p .m. 

4:-30 p.m. 

Thursday, December 11 

10:00 a.m. 

7=00-8:00 p.m. 

Friday, December 12 

10 :.00 a.m. 

10:-00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 
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Chapel: Advent Worship. Dr. Tom Halbrooks, 
Associate Professor of Church History, 
Appleby Chapel. 

Christmas Concert by Seminary Choir and 
Brass Ensemble. A presentation of Bach's 
Christmas Oratorio plus 20th century carols 
and anthems. 

Chapel: Advent Worship. Dr. Chevis Horne, 
Visiting Professor of Preaching. Appleby 
Chapel. 

Faculty meeting. Bethea Room. 

Student Council meeting. Commons Room, 
Mackie Hall. 

Chapel: Advent Worship. 
son Smith, Th.M. student. 

Ms. Rachel Richard-
Appleby Chapel. 

Spring drama planning session. Production 
and work schedules to be discussed. Interested 
students should come to the Mackie Hall, 
Commons Room. 

Senior class meeting to vote on class gift. 
Cafeteria. 

Supervised Ministry Information Session for 
students who will take Supervised Ministry 
(M4700) in the spring. Fulfills requirement 
of a prior conference with professor. A-205. 

SEMINARY YOUTH: Seminary Youth are reminded of the following 
events scheduled during December. December 6, 

6:30-8:30: Youth meeting and Bible Study in Mackie Hall. December 13, 2 p.m.: 
Assist with Saturday matinee, Johnson A-Vroom. December 20, 6:30-8:30: 
Christmas party in Mackie Hall. Come and join in the fellows hip. 

WE NEED INFORMATION 
ON Y O U ! 1 

The Business Office requests students to bring 
the following information with you when you 
come to register: SOCIAL SECURITY NUMBER, 

Permanent Mailing Address and Phone Number, Home Phone Number, Insurance Comp ny 
and Policy Number, and Car License Tag Number. Registration cannot be completed 
without this information. 

(OVER) 



REGISTRATION - SPRING Students who have pre-registered can pay spring 
SEMESTER - 1981: semester fees from December 15, 1980 through 

January 19, 1981 at the Business Office. Class 
cards can be secured after that time from the Office of the Registrar. Students 
who do not attend to these matters by or on January 19, 1981 will have to pay a 
late registration fee. 

STUDENTS COMPLETING Students who complete degree requirements this 
DEGREES THIS SEMESTER: semester and who need certification that they 

have met degree requirements can receive such 
certification at the Office of the Registrar. 

CHRISTMAS MINISTRY: The Student Council Off-Campus Ministries 
Committee is sponsoring a needy family for 

Christmas. Food, clothes, recreational equipment, personal items or anything 
for this family with 4 children (ages 11-16) are needed. Empty boxes will be 
available in Mackie Hall Commons Room in which you can deposit your contribu-
tions through Tuesday, December 16. Clothing sizes needed: Misses sizes 11-12 
(blouse size 34), Men's size (29-30 pants & 15-32/33 shirt), Junior sizes 
(11-12 & 9-10 pants) - blouse, girl's size 14 or 16, Boy's size 12 regular. 
Your contributions will help us share God's love this Christmas as we minister 
to the needs of this family. Anyone wishing to go with us to deliver our gifts, 
please contact Cathy York (556-6236). 

BI/POLAR SEMINARS ANNOUNCED 
FOR FEBRUARY AND APRIL: 

Southeastern Students, Administration and 
Faculty, as well as friends and neighbors, 
will have two opportunities to participate in 

a BI/POLAR SEMINAR during the winter and spring. The Winter Seminar will be 
conducted on February 27-28, 1981, and the Spring Seminar will be held on 
April 3-4, 1981. Registration for each Seminar will be limited to twenty-five 
persons. Registration for the Winter Seminar will close on February 12, 1981, 
and for the Spring Seminar will close on March 20, 1981. To register, or for 
additional information, contact Bob Poerschke, Room 301, Stealey Hall, SEBTS. 

CHURCH PARKING LOT Due to the constantly expanding weekday 
POLICY CHANGE: ministries at Wake Forest Baptist Church, 

parking lot space has become extremely limited. 
So that these programs will not be hampered, the church is asking that seminary 
students not use the church parking lot. Students are encouraged to use on-
street parking spaces or the lots provided by the seminary for their parking 
needs. 

Material for the Campus Bulletin must reach the Student Affairs office by 
12 noon on Wednesday. 
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